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Astins, Amanda

Subject: fr. GL Chair -  Green Line Project

-----Original Message----- 
From: Don Fairbairn <don@dcfconsulting.ca> 
Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 4:54 PM 
To: 'TRANS Minister' <Transportation.Minister@gov.ab.ca> 
Subject: RE: Green Line Project 

Dear Minister McIver, 

Thank-you for your May 5, 2021 letter. 

I appreciate your staff's efforts to engage in the collaborative effort that has addressed the main concerns identified in 
the provincial review of the Green Line project. The Green Line Board will consider as soon as possible recommendations 
regarding procurement of the project scope from Shepard to Eau Claire. Immediately thereafter, we intend to present to 
City Council a request for their acknowledgement of the matters addressed in your letter. 
I look forward to submitting, before the end of May, the final Business Case for approval and settling the grant 
agreement as required to confirm the terms and conditions of the full provincial contribution. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to the Green Line project and thank-you to your staff for their significant 
commitment to our joint efforts over the past months. 

Don Fairbairn 
Chair, 
Green Line Board 

-----Original Message----- 
From: TRANS Minister <Transportation.Minister@gov.ab.ca> 
Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 3:30 PM 
To: don@dcfconsulting.ca 
Subject: Green Line Project 

Good afternoon Mr. Fairbairn, 

On behalf of Honourable Ric McIver, Minister of Alberta Transportation please see attached his letter regarding the 
Green Line project. 

Please note that the original signed letter will follow in the mail. 

Best regards, 

Office of the Minister 
Alberta Transportation 
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